
 

 

Reception Home Learning 

Set: Friday 21st September 2018 

Complete By: Wednesday 26th September 2018 

 

Dear parents,          

Your child’s homework for this week is to either keep 

practising their set one sounds or to learn their set two 

sounds. You may wish to encourage your child to think of 

different words which begin with each sound. You might 

want to make sound flashcards to play sound games together 

and to test your child on their quick recall. 

   

 

 

 

        

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact 

us.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Hassan and Miss Lane 
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